.

Help Keep Batteries Out of Landfills!

When batteries are not recycled properly, they can end up in landfills
where they not only add to solid waste but can also potentially release
harmful materials into the environment. Call2Recycle collects and
recycles almost 3 million kg of batteries each year. That's more than the
weight of 500 African elephants! You can do your part to make sure more
batteries are recycled by participating in the Battery Blitz School Mission!

Your Mission is to recycle as many used batteries as you

can by bringing them into your school and disposing of
them in the Call2Recycle collection box.



Dear Parents / Guardians,

In honour of Waste Reduction Week, Earth Rangers and Call2Recycle are challenging schools across British Columbia
to participate in the Battery Blitz School Mission contest.

Our school is participating and students are being asked to bring in their used batteries to school for the next three weeks,
in order to be recycled. Any battery under 5 kg (with the exception of wet-cell batteries) can be brought in. Refer to
https://www.earthrangers.com/batteryblitz-resourcesbc for guidelines on how to prepare household batteries for recycling.

Schools from all across British Columbia are participating in the Battery Blitz School Mission. Three amazing Cash Grand
Prizes available for the 3 schools that bring in the most batteries by weight. 1st place - $3,000, 2nd place - $2,000 and 3rd
place - $1,000. In addition, each participating school will be entered into a draw for the chance towin a free

Earth Rangers Virtual Assembly! For more details, please visit https://www.earthrangers.com/batteryblitz-resourceshc

CallZRecycle has collected and recycled almost 30 million kgs of batteries Generously supported by:
since the program has started!

%Y &
To find the nearest Call2Recycle collection site, please visit http://www.call2recycle.ca/ callkz‘) recvcle

*In order to receive this prize, there must be a battery submission on record. No purchase necessary. The "Battery Blitz School Mission Challenge” (the “Challenge”) closes on
Monday, November 8, 2021 at 5:00pm PST. Open only to elementary schools in British Columbia that have been registered for the Challenge. For more information and full rules and
regulations, visit https://www.earthrangers.com/batteryblitz-resourcesbc
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